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Covid-19 Level 1
Thank you for the amazing support as we moved into Level 1.  We were excited to see our community back on
site.  We have noticed the calm independent start and finish to school has continued.  We are continuing with the
Ministry recommendation around 'good health practices'.  Handwashing continues, and we have hand sanitiser
available when required.  The drinking fountains are open, but we are encouraging students to bring water bottles
each day as this enables them to drink in class.  Students have started to share their learning with other classes
and we have been joining together for lunch and morning tea.  Our first assembly will be held this Friday at 2pm.
in the hub.  

Learning Conversations
This week we are holding Learning Conversations.  Please check your booking.  Teachers are
excited to share the learning and share our curriculum developments with you.  Students have also
placed a Learning Journey item on Seesaw.  We continue to use Seesaw to share your child's
learning and share items from the classroom.  Please check it and comment, the children love to
read what you have written.   
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code?code=gu9fg

Fundraising Team
The Fundraising Team met last week and would like to thank the community for the support around the Easter
Raffle.  The total amount raised was over $1000.  The focus for the remainder of the year is to look at ways
we can support our community.   We are looking into a way we can create a trade/produce swap event. 
Celebrate our local businesses and bring our community together without looking to fundraise.  More
information will be shared in the coming months around these ideas.  
The fundraising Team have supported the purchasing of 2 more library trolleys, as we start to put the library
back together and utilise our online library system.   

Pick Up - 
We have noticed over the last week the Reserve pick up has become very dangerous.  Two areas of concern are;
1.  Children crossing the Reserve vehicle entry - when walking home
2.  Parking in the Reserve - we ask you park facing outwards so you do not need to reverse. 
If you are walking home or parking on the road please come in and leave via the front gate. We do not want any foot
traffic using the Reserve vehicle exit/entry.
Please pick your child up fron the gate, that way they are not walking around moving vehicles. 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code?code=gu9fg
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Community Support
As a school we understand that Covid-19 restrictions could have placed many families and their
businesses in hardship and as a school we are looking at ways we can help.  We thank those families who
have given us supermarket vouchers or food bag vouchers during the Lockdown and continue to pass
these on to our families.   We would like to provide an opportunity to support MATANGI families by
advertising their businesses.  This way we can try and use MATANGI locals where we can.    If you would
like to advertise your business please complete the Google Form by 25 June.   The first flyer will go out on
29th June. 
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Tui House 
Due to Covid-19 we held our invoicing for the month of March.  We would appreciate if you could tidy up
these invoices by the end of Term 2.   If you have any concerns please contact the school office. 
The Tui House Holiday Programme will be running over the holidays.  The flyer will be out next week along
with the booking link. 
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Winter Sport
Winter sports training has started and the season will begin next term for rugby, hockey and netball. Practice for
rugby is at school on a Thursday night, senior hockey is Wednesday at 3pm and junior hockey is Friday
lunchtime at school.  	The	netball	season	will	begin	in	Term	3	and	run	for	8	weeks.	At	this	stage	we	are	looking	at
having	2x	Year	1/2	teams,	2x	Year	3/4	teams	and	2x	Year	5/6	teams.	Thank	you	everyone	who	has	volunteered
to	coach	or	manage	a	team.	We	need	another	coach	and	manager	for	one	of	our	year	1/2	teams	and	3/4	teams.
We	are	also	needing	2	umpires	to	umpire	our	Year	5/6	teams.	If	you	know	someone	who	would	like	to	coach,
manage	or	umpire	a	team	please	get	in	contact	with	Ayla	Sutherland,	asap.		asutherland@matangi.school.nz.					

https://forms.gle/7duBUMcjDT6nctab6

